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Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the European Council of Civil Engineers (ECCE), I 

would like to invite you to the 60th ECCE General Meeting that will 

be held on 17 - 18 October 2014, at the Sheraton Warsaw Hotel, 

in Warsaw, Poland, hosted by the Polish Chamber of Civil 

Engineers (PCCE). The 60th ECCE General Meeting will be 

combined with the International Conference “Modern solutions in 

bridges construction” that will be held in the morning of Friday 17 

October. 

 

Please find enclosed the Agenda of the Meeting, the Agenda of 

the Conference and the registration form for the Meeting. 

 

Additional information will be sent at a later time. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Warsaw.    

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 
 
Fernando Branco 

President of ECCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisbon, 03.07.2014 
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